
 
 
AHRC funding for UK/EU Arts and Humanities research students 
 
The Midlands3Cities Doctoral Training Partnership will be awarding 410 PhD studentships over 
a five year period to excellent research students in the Arts and Humanities. The DTP, a 
collaboration between Nottingham Trent, Nottingham, Birmingham, Birmingham City, Leicester 
and De Montfort universities, provides research candidates with cross-institutional mentoring, 
expert supervision, including cross-institutional supervision where appropriate, subject specific 
and generic training, and professional support in preparing for a career. 
 
English at Nottingham Trent University is inviting applications from students whose research 
interests include: 
 

• American Literature 
• Colonial, postcolonial, and global literature and culture 
• Creative writing and critical-creative research 
• Gender and Sexuality 
• Labouring-class writing 
• Literary and cultural theory 
• Literature and technology 
• Literature, film and visual culture 
• Magazine and periodical writing 
• Modernist and postmodernist literature 
• Poetry and poetics 
• Popular fiction 
• Romantic literature 
• Shakespeare and Early Modern writing 
• Travel writing 
• War and literature 
• Women’s writing 

 
Individual staff pages provide further details about specialist research interests, and about the 
supervision opportunities offered by the English team.  
 
The deadline for AHRC funding applications is 14th January 2015, by which time students must 
have applied for a place to study and have provided two references to a university within the 
DTP. For full details of eligibility, funding and research supervision areas, please visit the 
Midland3Cities website or contact enquiries@midlands3cities.ac.uk.  

If you would like to learn more about postgraduate study and funding opportunities at 
Nottingham Trent University, you are warmly invited to attend Graduate School Open Events 
on 12th November 2014. These will take place on the City Campus (for Law and Art & Design; 
click here for further details) and on the Clifton Campus (for Arts & Humanities; click here for 
further details). There will also be a Midlands3Cities application workshop on Saturday 15th 
November 2014; please click here for further details and to book a place at this workshop. 

If you are interested in AHRC Midlands3Cities DTP funding opportunities for PhD research at 
NTU, please contact Dr Philip Leonard or Prof. Nahem Yousaf for further details. 
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